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Attendance Policy 
 

Good attendance is the single most important factor in school success.  We expect good at-
tendance and will provide assistance if there are problems preventing good attendance. 

 
District policy states that a written note from the parent or doctor must be on file in order for 
the absence to be “excused”.  A phone call only “verifies” the absence. Please remember to 
include your child’s whole name as well as the teacher’s name when writing to the office so 
we are sure to excuse the right student’s absence.  

After School Plans  
 

If you need to change your stu-
dents after school plans, please 
send a note with the student, 
fax a note(592-3186), or send 
an  email to : 
billie.patton 
@threerivers.k12.or.us  
Use child’s full name please. 

After School Enrichment Classes Are Back!!!! 
 
We are excited to announce that Evergreen has received another 21st Century Grant 
which will allow us to provide after school classes again this year. We will be working 
with our partners; The Boys and Girls Club, Siskiyou Field Institute, the Illinois Valley 
Arts Council, Kerbyville Museum and College Dreams to afford fun, academic and en-
richment activities for our students. Be watching for information on our first round of 
classes which begin sometime in early October.  

A warm welcome back to all!  I am looking forward to a wonderful school year.  We 

had a great assembly on the first day of school where we were able to add a school rule 

to our existing rules; be safe, be respectful and be responsible.  Be kind is new to our 

list, but an old expectation.  Our message to students is to treat others in a way that you 

want to be treated.  I encourage parents to have conversations with their children about 

what our 4 school rules mean and what they look like at school and at home. 

BE SAFE * BE RESPECTFUL * BE RESPONSIBLE * BE KIND 




